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Christ the Shepherd
Ezekiel 34:23-24

The landscape of Israel is dotted with shepherds caring for
their sheep. The description of a shepherd’s love and care for
his sheep is unparalleled in its beauty and simplicity. This
imagery is used often in the Scriptures and culminates in the
picture of Christ being the Good Shepherd who cares for his
sheep.

< CHRIST the SHEPHERD!

% the SHEPHERD...Ezekiel 34:23-24

% the SHEPHERD gives His for His
SHEEP...John 10:1-19

& the SHEPHERD was

to for His SHEEP...Hebrews 13:20-21

% the SHEPHERD will for His

SHEEP...I Peter 5:4
< IS CHRIST SHEPHERD?

GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP:

We do not pass an offering plate
during the service. Boxes are [

located in the hallways for those [
who wish to serve by giving.
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WELcOME TO TBC... HERE’S WHAT’S NEW:

MANDATORY MEETING FOR BAPTISM

There is a mandatory meeting on August 11th in Room 302 following the
ITam service. This will be an opportunity to sign-up for baptism on August 25th
and share your testimony.

BACKPACK BUDDIES
Please help our community by purchasing a backpack along with school supplies
for local students (approximately $40). Sign up in the foyer today and next Sunday,
July 28th. For more information, please contact Pamela Talley 541-1343.

PARENTS OF PRESCHOOLERS
Need to cool down this summer? Parents, bring your preschoolers and family out
to Lion’s Junction Thursday, July 25th from 10am-12pm!

GOOD NEWS CLUB VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Need volunteers for missions opportunity in our elementary schools; Good News
Clubs. For more information, see the information table in front of the main office
or please contact Barb at 254-780-7780 or barbara@cefcentex.org.

ATTENTION: PACESETTERS

Big D Trip to the George W. Bush Library & Museum, the Museum of Biblical
Arts, Stonebriar Community Church, and great restaurants. September 28th-29th.
Reserve your place now! Call Gene at 773-7458 or Gerry at 780-7237.

PRAYER REQUEST
Pray for Jason Jennings who is recovering from back surgery.
Pray for Thomas Edwards whose mother passed away this week.

Pray for Rosemary Baird who begins several weeks of radiation treatment next week.

“Don’t forget to check out our Currents display,
monthly calendar, and website for more information
www.templebiblechurch.org
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PaceSelters

Sign up now for the...

BIG D TOUR EVENT, 9/28-29

George W. Bush Presidential Library & Museum

SPECIAL EVENTS SCHEDULED ARE:

o George W. Bush Library & Museum

e Museum of Biblical Arts

o Stonebriar Community Church with speaker Chuck
Swindoll

o Delicious meal at the famed Cheesecake Factory
restaurant!

Trip cost is $240 double occupancy, $170 for single occupancy.

Meal cost are in addition. We leave TBC at 7:30 AM

Saturday 9/28. We will leave Dallas after lunch Sunday

9/29 and return to Temple around 5:30 p.m.

RESERVE YOUR PLACE NOW; SPACE IS LIMITED!

For additional information, call Gene Martin at 773-7458 or
Gerry Mobley at 780-7237. (Tour payment is in advance.)
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CEF

CHILD EVANGELISM
: FEELLOWSHIP*

Since 1937 Reaching children worldwide:

Central Texas
Local Missions Opportunity:
sharing the GOSPEL with children in your
neighborhood elementary schools

GOOD NEWS
CLUB

DID YOU KNOW:

LI that nearly half of all who accept Jesus Christ as their Savior
do so before reaching the age of 13?

Ll that 80% of children in America do not attend church?

[ that you can share the Gospel with children at your local
elementary school through a Good News Club (GNC) that
meets after school, one — one and a half hours, one day a
week for 6-12 weeks in the fall and spring.

GOOD NEWS CLUB: Dynamic Bible Lesson, Creative
Learning Activities, Inspiring Missionary Stories, Meaningful
Songs, and Life-Changing Scripture Memorization.

CHILDREN LEARN: Respect for Authority, Moral Values,
Character Qualities and Biblical Principles.

We will be having Good News Club teacher training in Killeen on
August 10"

FOR MORE INFORMTION: cefcentex.org
Or
PLEASE CONTACT: Barb Gilbertson 254-780-7780
barbara@cefcentex.org




